DEDICATION





Janet Smith

Jennifer Peterson

JANET SMITH and JENNIFER PETERSON

Janet was first appointed Assistant Clerk by then-Clerk/Treasurer Angela Neill in Sept. 1991. After 23 years of service, Janet retired in October 2014.

Jennifer was appointed Town Clerk and Town Treasurer in January 2006 upon the departure of former Clerk/Treasurer Sandra Gallup. She was subsequently elected to the posts at the March Town Meeting. After 8 $\frac{1}{2}$ years of service, she resigned in September 2014 to pursue new opportunities.

Together they managed elections, maintained and preserved countless official Town records, dealt with changes in personnel, issued a variety licenses, collected taxes, paid the bills, managed accounts, and performed a wide range of services and governmental operations. Their diligence helped move the need for a new Town Office forward after being in the capital plan for more than 20 years. Awareness of the need for a new Town Office was heightened after it was flooded by Tropical Storm Irene in 2011 (and previously in 1998). That they kept the office open through that entire ordeal is one example of their commitment to customer service and their civic duty.

We express our sincere appreciation for their service to the community and wish them well in their new pursuits.